
Hi from District 1 
We are busy in District 1. Our meeting are back to face to face with a lot of new 
members.  
We held a face to face District meeting on May 20. Nine people were present.  
We are anxious for the Spring Assembly in Storm Lake. Three people will be attending. 
 On June 19 we are having our annual Serenity Day in Stone Park from 9-1.  Everyone 
is welcome. Bring a sack lunch and a lawn chair.  
We are having a quilt raffle to support our office. Usually in the spring we have a Spring 
Frolic but because of COVID we are forgoing that this year.  
On Aug 3 we will be participating in National night out. We will have an Al-Anon table in 
the church parking lot with flyers and handouts.  
Our Autumn awareness is Oct 16 and a Holiday Celebration/Cookie Exchange is 
scheduled for Dec 4 
See you in Storm Lake.  
 
 
Gratefully yours in service 
Barb G 
District 1 DR 
 


